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Mr Foulds will be leaving us at the end of this term and Miss Matthews and Miss Pearce will be working 
in Class 2 until Mrs Hulse comes back in February 2017.  We wish Mr Foulds well and thank him for all 
his hard work at this school since February 2016.  Miss Matthews has worked in the school during her 
training to become a teacher.  She has worked in a variety of local schools over the last few years.  
Years 3, 4 and 5 will be meeting her on Tuesday and Thursday next week.  

School closes at Friday 22nd at 1.15 pm.  Autumn term starts Tuesday 6th September 2016. 

 This will be the last newsletter this term and it only remains for me to wish you a very happy, safe and 
sunny summer holiday. 

Summer Performance  

It was so good to see the children perform at 
the Minack on Wednesday – they did such a 
fantastic job and I was so proud of them as no 
doubt you were too.  This was a major event 
for a small school to put on – so thank you to 
all who were involved in all aspects of the per-
formance.  

Parent’s Evening  

On Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th we are 
holding parent’s evening.  This is an  oppor-
tunity to discuss your child’s school report and 
to see the class teacher.  If you would like to 
book an appointment –please see the teacher,  
or telephone the school.  01736 364845.  

 

On Wednesday  20th you are invited to the 
Awards Assembly at 1.30 pm.  We look for-
ward to seeing you at this event—
refreshments will be served at the end.  

Year 6 children to meet at school at 5.15 pm 
on Wednesday 20th for the Country Skittles 
leavers do.  We should be back in school be-
tween 8.45 and 9.00pm.   

If the weather is good on Thursday, we hope to 
take the children to Marazion Beach.  Children 
can wear beach clothes for the day.  Please could 
children bring an extra drink and a sun hat.  We 
will not be going swimming in the sea. 

There are no clubs next week. Clubs will start 
again in the Autumn Term.  

 

A Royal event 

On Monday our school has been invited to go to 
the Jubilee Pool – to welcome Prince Charles, 
who will be opening the new pool.  There will be 
15 children’s names drawn out of a hat – to en-
sure that it is fair.  I wish we could take more but 
we have been limited to a number.  

Sports Day 

In the afternoon on Monday 18th at 1.30 pm 
Sports day will begin.  Please do come and give 
your support to the children.   We will make a 
decision at 12 o’clock  if the weather is not look-
ing great.  Please telephone the school to check if 
you are unsure.  Thank you. 

Please make sure all PE Kit is in school on Mon-
day for Sports Day.  
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Headteacher’s Award: 

Alfie for his outstanding performance in the play.  

Star Readers: 

Class 1:  Roan and Jayden 

Class 2: Kyra, Harry and Kayden  

Core Values:  Shannon for showing perseverance in the play.  

Swimming Star:  Matty for such improvement  

Pre School—Halle for her enthusiasm in Sports Day.  

Meal Time Award: Roan for his thoughtfulness and being so helpful.  

 

Attendance this Week: 

Class 1 96.7% 

Class 2 90% 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

18.7.16 School Sports Day 1.30 pm school field 

20.7.16 Awards Afternoon and leavers assembly 1.30pm St Maddern’s School 

20.7.16 Year 6 leavers party – The County Skittles leave School at 5.15 pm.  

22.7.16 School ends at 1.15 pm.  

6.9.16 Autumn Term begins. 

 

On Sunday morning Mr Cornick  will be filming at 10 am and then from 1-2pm for a new film that he  

is  making.  This will take place on Penzance promenade. Anyone who would like to be involved  

should make their way there on Sunday.  A number of our children took part in the last film that was 

 made and thoroughly enjoyed the event.  

 

 


